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February 17, 2011 

 
 

RE: Reallocation of Crisis Intervention Program 
(CIP) Funds 

 
 

Dear County Director of Social Services: 
 
Recently, there has been discussion concerning the reallocation of CIP funds to counties that 
have exhausted all their current funds.  Recommendations have been made to reallocate 
unspent CIP funds for the remainder of the current state fiscal year to those counties that have 
exhausted their funds.  Currently, 35 counties have either used all of their CIP funds or have a 
balance of less than $1,000.  As a reminder, any unspent CIP funds will be reallocated at the 
end of the State Fiscal Year. 
 
Please indicate on the attached survey form if you are willing to have funds reallocated to other 
counties or if you are interested in having funds reallocated to your county.  Also indicate the 
amount you will reallocate or the amount your county would like to request.  Please return the 
CIP Reallocation Survey form by Wednesday, February 23, 2011 via e-mail to 
David.Locklear@dhhs.nc.gov or by fax at (919) 334-1266. 
 
Please contact me at (919) 334-1234 if you have questions.  Thanks for your help. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Dean Simpson, Chief 
Economic and Family Services Section 
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